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The Southeast Sunbelt Region Federal Protective Service formed a partnership with the Atlanta Downtown Development Association to revitalize the downtown areas by creating a safety umbrella.  Activities of the partnership included: providing a personal escort service, joint safety training presentations, and an increased presence of walking safety patrols in the community. 

GSA's Great Lakes Region adopted two major programs to improve and reinvent the way it conducts business.  The region partnered with internal and external stakeholders and conducted workshops to address key issues like contract scheduling concerns, conflict resolution, and action plan development.  The region also prepared a Newsletter on specific prospectus level projects.  The newsletter is published monthly and distributed among regional tenants in the Federal community, and made available to the private sector upon request. Both are designed to foster a new GSA presence and promote a positive and cooperative reaction to those projects.

For additional information, contact Jack Odom on (404) 331-5132 or jack.odom@gsa.gov.
